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Petitioner Letter of 18 December 2012 
 
Dear Chris 
  
Thank you for getting back to us about our petition. 
  
I don't feel there is anything significant to add to the comments we have already 
made on the two letters you mentioned. 
 
There seems to be little indication of any real intent to improve the situation whereby 
the D&G region has some of the sorst ambulance response times in the country. 
However, at least some contact has now been made between the Ambulance 
Service and the local Community Council in Dalbeattie, which at least holds out 
some hope for continued dialogue. 
  
Regards 
  
Anthony Duncalf 
 


